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February 15, 1977

Mr. Bill Nittler
603 W. 1st
McCook, Nebraska 69001

Dear Bill:

Good to hear from you and that you're getting
us (at least on one occasion) in McCook. This
will confirm your reception of KRKK as received
on February 11, 1977 at 1360 khz.

We've had a number of letters over the past couple
of years we've had the station from southern Calif-
ornia, but to my knowledge this is the first time
to my knowledge that we've heard from anyone in
Nebraska.

You might be interested to know that we have a

new 100,000 watt stereo FM on the air 1680 HAT

at 96.5 and recently hear from someone in Colby,
Kansas who had picked us up on a regular receiver.

Thanks for contacting us and good listening....




